Sept. 17,2013
The meeting was called to order at 7:38 p.m. by Mark Blackwell at the Pennington Firehouse.

Present by roll call were fire commissioners Mark Blackwell, Tom Timperman, Bill Naylor and John
Tredrea.

Also present were Chief Jim DeForte, Deputy Chief Glenn Kraemer, Assistant Chief Nick Gaudioso,
president Leigh Abey, attorney Barbara Griswold and accountant Joe Carducci.

It was resolved that the minutes of the Aug. 20 were approved as amended.
It was resolved that bills in the amount of $20,790.93 would be paid.

There were 41 calls last month, six of them in the borough, Chief DeForte said. The new duty crew
system is working very well, he said, with the average response time down to less than four minutes.

OLD BUSINESS: The Chief added that he was continuing to explore setting up a Cadet program.

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 p.m.



